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I	think	NSW	needs	a	legislated,	minimum	feed	in	tariff	that	is	fair:	We	are	
spending	our	own	money	on	cleaning	up	the	environment,	which	governments	
and	coal	fired	power	companies	in	this	country	have	dismally	failed	to	do.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar;	
we	are	creating	the	new	industries	and	massive	employment	opportunities	and	
should	be	given	equal	or	very	close	to	commercial	power	prices.	
	
With	fair	economic	remuneration;	renewable	energy	industries	will	be	the	ones	
creating	the	new	base-load	storage	power	and	we	will	rid	this	country	of	the	
egregious	denial;	made	by	filthy	coal	lobbyists,	ignorant-head-in-the-sand	
politicians	and	lazy	vested-interest	share	holders.




